
 
  

 
Office of the Secretary 

915 SW Harrison St. 

Topeka, KS 66612 

Nick Jordan, Secretary 

Jeannine Koranda, P.I.O. 

 

 

 
cell: 785-250-5467 

phone: 785-296-0671 

fax: 785-368-8392 

Jeannine.Koranda@kdor.ks.gov 

www.ksrevenue.org 

 

Sam Brownback, Governor 

 

 
Driver’s education online portal available May 5 

 

April 21, 2014 

 

TOPEKA – Driver’s education permits will be available through the online application portal 

beginning on May 5, 2014.   

 

Because of last minute enhancements, the Department of Revenue has moved the date from 

April 1 to May 5.   

  

The online process will eliminate the need for mail to travel back and forth from driving 

instructors to the Kansas Department of Revenue for review. Instead, an instructor will fill out 

the online form and if there are no medical or vision issues that require an additional review, the 

instructor will be able to immediately print out the permit slip allowing the student to drive with 

an instructor or guardian.  

 

For any student with a medical or vision issue requiring additional review, the necessary 

examination forms will be available within 48 hours from when the records is created by the 

instructor.   
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